1R — 2185

2014 CLOSURE

11/10/ 2014



VonGonten, Glenn, EMNRD

To: Callaway, Crystal - RegencyGas; Griswold, Jim, EMNRD

Cc: 'Liz Scaggs (LScaggs@apexcos.com)’; Oberding, Tomas, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Updload of L5-MF Regency Gas Report

Crystal,

Your closure request for 1R-2185 is hereby approved.

Glenn von Gonten

Senior Hydrologist

Environmental Bureau

Oil Conservation Division

Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
1220 South St. Francis Drive

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
505-476-3488

Fax-476-3462
glenn.vongonten@state.nm.us
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd/

From: Callaway, Crystal - RegencyGas [mailto:Crystal.Callaway@Regencygas.com]
Sent: Thursday, October 23, 2014 6:16 AM

To: Griswold, Jim, EMNRD

Cc: VonGonten, Glenn, EMNRD; 'Liz Scaggs (LScaggs@apexcos.com)'

Subject: Updload of L5-MF Regency Gas Report

Good Morning Jim- Thank you again for meeting with us last week. The meeting was very beneficial to myself as well as
my consultants. My hope is that Regency will now be able to provide NMOCD with the appropriate submittals via
NMOCD FTP site, so as to aid with tracking and approvals. Speaking of approvals; | just uploaded the L5-MF report that
Liz and | spoke to you about that is ready for closure. Please review at your convenience.

Crystal D. Callaway, BSN, RN, CHMM
Senior Environmental Remediation Specialist

Regency Energy Partners
301 Commerce Street, Suite 700
Fort Worth, TX. 76109

Office: (817)302-9407
Mobile: (817)807-6514
Fax: (817)302-9353

Email: Crystal.Callaway@Regencygas.com

Private and confidential as detailed here. If you cannot access hyperlink, please e-mail sender.



